
From: June Planas <jplanas@westorange.org>
Cc: Karen Carnevale
Subject: RESPONSE TO OPRA 2023-1355 333 ARANEO DRIVE 
Attachments: 333 araneo drive.pdf

Good Morning, 

 

This is a response to your OPRA request.  Please see attached, there are no open permits. 
As a reminder please use OPRA@westorange.org  for all communications regarding OPRA. 

 

Thank you, 

 
June Planas 
Deputy Municipal Clerk 
Township of West Orange 
66 Main Street 
West Orange. NJ 07052 
Phone (973) 325-4157  
jplanas@westorange.org 
OPRA@westorange.org  
www.westorange.org 


